

Simply Giving & Year Round Stewardship

Simply Giving® is a reliable, safe way to move your stewardship plan into action. It allows you to share your donations through planned giving and activates your generosity into ongoing stewardship. Because your donation is given consistently, you won't need to play "catch-up" at year-end or worry about forgotten checkbooks or missed Sunday offerings. But you're not the only one that benefits. Your congregation benefits from steady, more predictable revenues throughout the year, more efficient bookkeeping, and greater confidence in meeting its financial commitments.

Through the *Simply Giving®* program, your gifts are made through a pre-authorized withdrawal from your bank account similar to how many of you make monthly mortgage or utility payments. Most of our members use a monthly withdrawal on the 1st or 15th or you can ask about other option. Your offering is deposited into the recipient's bank account on the same day it is withdrawn from your account.

Consider scheduling a recurring electronic contribution today.



Secure donation services are provided by Vanco Services, LLC. Vanco processes electronic donations for thousands of churches and nonprofit organizations. The Simply Giving® Program Endorsed by Thrivent Federal Credit Union is operated by Vanco Services. Simply Giving® is a registered trademark of Thrivent Financial for Lutherans. Thrivent Federal Credit Union assumes no responsibility for the products and services offered by Vanco Services under the Simply Giving® Program.